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Dear Council Vice President Middleton:

| am writing in support of City Council Bill 22-0300, the renewal of Waterfront Management
Authority.

| am proud to serve on the Board of the WMA, and continue to be impressed by the work that
Laurie Schwartz and her team accomplish every day. There is not a more committed, talented
and dedicated group of individuals working to make life better for the citizens of the City, and |
urge you and your Council colleagues to approve the renewal.

Thank you.

Marco E. Greenberg

PHOENIX REAL ESTATE ADVISORS, LLC
443-955-2918 (mobile)
marco.greenberg@outlook.com




